
Communicating Learning

Spotlight on

LEARNING ...why we do what we do

At Te Ao Mārama, we value the relationships, links and
communication between home and school.
Communicating Learning (traditionally known as
'reporting’) happens informally and formally
throughout the school year - it is an ongoing process. 

  
One way of communicating learning, is to engage with
the online platform, Hero. This allows teachers to share
learning and progress of students with families. We
endeavour to use simple, honest language that
communicates your child’s progress and achievement
to you. 

  
Other ways to communicate between home and school
about learning, news and events, are with the use of
emails, newsletters, and our School App. Your child’s
whānau teacher is also available to talk with at anytime.
This can be done face-to-face, via email or phone.

  

IMPORTANT
Why it's

Communicating learning is important
to us, as it values the three-way
partnership in a child’s education.

How do we
COMMUNICATE LEARNING?

Links to our

VALUES

We want our learners to be confident, creative, curious, collaborative,
and community-minded.

  
These  values we will be highlighted through learning at Te Ao
Mārama, and will be communicated with parents.

Links to the

RESEARCH
Education Counts; ‘Successful Home-
School Partnerships’
https://bit.ly/3G6s9hi

Strong, meaningful relationships are essential for
teachers to understand their learners; their strengths,
interests and needs and be able to communicate this
clearly to parents and whānau. Successful home-school
partnerships mean more engagement for the learner.  At
Te Ao Mārama, we are committed to strengthening these
partnerships.

It's all about
RELATIONSHIPS

Visit us at www.teaomarama.school.nz

https://bit.ly/3G6s9hi

